
 

 
  
 
  

 5th March 2021 

Dear Parents 

We are very much looking forward to all the children returning on  
Monday 8th March. 
Please see the reminder below of the times of day we start and finish. 

Drop off and Pick up arrangements 
 

Year Group Start Time Finish Time Drop off/Pick up Point for children 

Reception Classes 8.45am 3.00pm Enter by corridor between William Older pre-
school and St Margaret’s main entrance 

Year 1 8.40am 3.00pm Enter by the silver gate (by Year 1 classrooms) 
and through the Year 1 area doors 

Year 2 8.40am 3.05pm Enter  by silver gates and wait in designated 
area. Please leave pathway clear 

Year 3 8.40am 3.05pm Enter by small wooden gates between William 
Older pre-school and St Margaret’s main 
entrance 

Year 4 8.40am 3.05pm Enter by the green Arundel Road main school 
gates and into the school via the external class 
door 

Year 5 8.30am 3.00pm Enter school by the silver gate (by the Year 1 
classrooms).  Lewes class will enter school via 
the Year 2 corridor and Amberley class will 
enter school via the door opposite Year 6 

Year 6 8.30am 3.00pm Enter by the green Arundel Road main school 
gates.  Arundel class will enter school via the 
classroom’s backdoor.  Bramber class will 
enter school via the library doors.  Bodiam will 
enter school via the top library doors. 

Please do not arrive too early as it is difficult for children to wait quietly with their friends all around them. Please 
also ensure that your child waits with you before and after school. 
Parents and children MUST leave by the green gates on Arundel Road and only pass back by the Year 1 classrooms 
if collecting children in Year 3. This is to ensure we keep to the one-way system for social distancing purposes. 



 

Forest Schools 
It has been a delight 

to work with so many 
children in the Forest 

School area. The 
present timetable will 
change from Monday 

8th and you will be 
informed when it is 
your child’s turn to 

take up this 
opportunity. 

 

 

  

IMPORTANT – COMMUNICATION BETWEEN SCHOOL 
AND PARENTS/CARERS 

Today is our last day using Teachers 2 Parents to text 
parents. 

 
Have you uploaded the ParentMail App onto your 

mobile phone? 
 
 

Uniform 
Don’t forget to complete the form on our website under Uniform, if you need any 
items.  We will then process your order, set up an invoice via ParentMail and 
once this has been paid you will be contacted for a collection date.  If for any 
reason we are out of stock of any items ordered, we will let you know. 
 
 

Laptops and i-Pads 
If you borrowed a school laptop or i-Pad for home 

learning we would be grateful if you could return it with 
the charger on Tuesday 9th or Wednesday 10th March 

to Mrs Bransden in the school office. 
 



 

 
 
 
 
Finally, we are determined to work as hard as possible to ensure that children and staff remain safe and follow all 
the necessary precautions regarding Covid. We will do all we can to avoid bubble lockdowns. Please help us with 
this by keeping your distance in the playground, arriving on time and leaving as soon as possible via the correct 
gates. 
 
Here’s to a happy and healthy four weeks up to the Easter hols! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mike Jee 

 
Mike Jee 
Headteacher 

 

 
 


